
On November 29th we bid a fond farewell to (L-R),
Cathy Hicks, Karen Silvernagle, and Bill Hammel. Their
dedication and commitment have contributed to our
success and they will be missed. Congratulations! 

Fat Cat  Corner

Seems like the years keep going faster as we bring 2022 to a close. Our Credit Union,
Insurance Agency and Accounting firm all experienced a successful year of growth and
expansion. We are seeing the world start to open up, and are looking forward to celebrating in
person once again. Thank-you for your continued support as we look forward to a successful
and fun filled 2023.  

Newsletter
W i n t e r  2 0 2 2

Manager's Message

Staff News
Destiny  Baroni 

Destiny joined our Technology
Team in late September. She

will  providing IT/Tech support
to credit union, insurance

services and accounting services
staff members.

Kaitlyn Baroni 
The newest addition to  our

Member Services Team,
Kaitlyn will be working in both

the Biggar and Landis
Branches.

 We had a great turnout on August
16th for the fourth anniversary
celebration for Fat Cat Splash Park. It
was a hot and sunny afternoon -
perfect for splashing!

He attended the Light up the Night
celebration on November 25th
making new friends along the way.

Our Fat Cat Membership Contest
winners (pictured left) were Brody
Lewis - New Member Winner ($100)
and Liam Trinidad - Existing Member
Winner (prize basket).

Bill Hammel, CEO

Wishing everyone a Happy Holiday Season and a Prosperous New Year.
 -Bill Hammel



Biggar & District Food for Thought Secret Santa

Perdue Library
Cherie Lilley (Perdue Branch)

Valerie Brindle (R)

Landis Volunteer Fire Department 
Travis Kolenosky (L)

Hailey Metz (Landis Branch)



Majestic Theatre 
Ross Holt (L)

Ian Hawkins (Biggar Branch)

Biggar & District Family Centre
Britney McAvoy (R)

(Biggar & District Insurance Services)
Erin Ford & Amber Zbeeshko (L)




Building Better Communities

We love to partner with other organizations in our communities. Sometimes we have an
opportunity to team up with our subsidiary companies to make a larger impact. This year
Biggar & District Credit Union, Accounting Services, and Insurance Services came together to
donate $2,500 to the Village of Perdue to help revitalize the community basketball court. Terry
Fyson, Mayor of Perdue, accepts the cheque presented by Tim Goddard, Regional Manager. 

Teaming Up For A Slam Dunk

Introducing Mobile Wallet

Casual for a Cause

The Gift of Giving

Every Friday the staff members of Biggar & District Credit Union, Insurance Services and Accounting Services wear
jeans in support of our Casual For a Cause campaign. Causes are selected by our staff members. In 2022 so far Casual
for a Cause has raised $5,420 for our “Causes”.  Pictured below are just a few of our donations this year.

This year, our staff social committee decided to change
things up. Instead of planning our traditional 12 Days of
Christmas where staff members were entered to win one
of 12 prizes, they asked for donations of items or cash to
the Food Bank and Secret Santa. Participating staff were
entered in a draw.

Barb deHaan accepted the donation of behalf of Biggar & District Food for Thought (pictured with credit union staff
members Shantelle Downton and Jenna Scott). Lorraine Heather and Jo Angelopoulos accepted on behalf of Secret
Santa (pictured with credit union staff members Jenna Scott and Hailey Metz).

On November 15 we launched Mobile Wallet. Now you can turn your mobile
phone into your wallet by adding your Debit Card or Collabria Credit Card. It's
secure, fast & simple to set up and use. 

For instructions on how to add your card(s) to your
mobile wallet check out our website:
www.biggarcu.com/en/personal/bank/mobile-wallet. 
Or simply scan the QR Code on the right with your
phone's camera to link to the instructions on our website.


